

Dear He's Alive Church,

As we are going through these difficult days in our community and world, we are aware that opportunities for ministry are increasing. Sometimes it seems difficult to be the hands and feet of Jesus when society is being called into social distancing. However, with some awareness and creativity, we can still identify and meet needs. There are 2 primary ways He's Alive Church can stay on the forefront of missions and ministry in a time of isolation.

- First, we have a Benevolence Fund that can be accessed for needs within our church family. So, what can you do? In addition to being the hands and feet of Jesus, we need you to be the eyes and ears as well. If this healthcare crisis has created some needs in your life that you cannot handle, please let us know. If you become aware of some of our members who are having trouble getting the resources they need, please let us know. Contact bill.coleman@hesalivechurch.org for referrals and/or more information.
- The second way we help is through our Mission Fund which supports organizations in our community that are setting the pace for meeting the needs of people locally during these trying times. So, what can you do? If you know of folks outside of the church that are in need, refer them to Cooperative Christian Ministry, Opportunity House, God's Supper Table, or Rowan Helping Ministries. Contact information for these organizations can be found through their websites or at the church office (info@hesalivechurch.org). In addition, if you are aware of other organizations that are helping people in our community, let us know and we can donate financial resources as a church.

We do not have unlimited resources, but because of your faithfulness in giving, we do have the means to meet some of the needs that are generated by this crisis. Together, we will shine as a light through these dark times.

Bill Coleman Associate Pastor He's Alive Church